
Jenny Armour has provided a submission to the committee. 

NT LG council on which they are commenting: Palmerston, City of 

Jenny Armour's submission: 

I do not like the idea of splitting Palmerston into Wards. It is such a small area that it is easy for 
councillors/aldermen to have a finger on the pulse, and informal enough that if you meet a 
councillor you can simply raise an issue, and it will be dealt with. Having to find the right councillor 
to contact would be arduous, and the beauty of Palmerston is in its smallness and informality.  


